
Tuesday 22nd October

Parental consultations

Wednesday 23rd October

Parental consultations

Thursday 24th October

Miss Wilson’s Care Home Visit

Thursday 24th October

Autumn Disco

Friday 25th October

Trust PD Day - SCHOOL CLOSED
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Newsletter
Welcome to St Bede’s... 

Attendance up to 11/10/24

THIS WEEK’S EVENTS

Thursday 17th OctoberThursday 17th October
SEND Parental Consultations

Coming soon...Coming soon...

Tuesday 15th OctoberTuesday 15th October
1st Holy Communion Meeting 3.15pm

Friday 18th OctoberFriday 18th October
Harvest Mass 1.30pm
Sunday 20th OctoberSunday 20th October
Family Mass @ St Thomas Aquinas

The annual poppy shop will open
tomorrow giving children the opportunity

to purchase items such as slap bands, wrist
bands, shiny poppies and paper poppies.
All proceeds go to the Royal British Legion

Poppy Appeal. All donations welcome.
Cash Only. Suggested donation £1



Our Safeguarding Focus this week...



St Bede's are incredibly proud of two of our year 5 boys. On Saturday Dominic
& Niall went caving to raise money for Guide Dogs. They went to 4 caves in the
Yorkshire Dales, walking, crawling and squeezing through tunnels and caverns
having an amazing adventure and they took Custard with them! Their guide,

Dave, told them little facts about the caves and they loved every minute.
Dominic and Niall took on all the challenges he gave them. 

First Holy Communion Meeting 
Tue 15th October 2024

If you are unable to attend
tonight’s meeting but wish for
your child to participate in the
First Holy Communion 
Program next year, 
please make contact 
with your parish 
priest directly
to discuss 
alternative
arrangements

Tue 22nd & Wed 23rd Oct
Lines will open this Thursday at 10am.

Please call early to book your slot!



We still need parent helpers for
our walk to church this Friday. If

you would like to help please
contact the school office and let
us know which class you would
like to walk with. Children from

Year 2 upwards will be taking part

Our RE curriculum newsletter is now
available online. English & Maths will

follow soon
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk

/news-events/newsletters 

We would love to
welcome as many of our

St Bede’s families as
possible to family mass

this Sunday

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/news-events/newsletters
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/news-events/newsletters

